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Join South Shore AGM June 8— 
learn about Ostrander Point & Point Petre biodiversity  

Protecting and preserving 
public lands in Prince Edward 
County’s remarkable South 
Shore is why local, provincial 
and national organizations 
founded South Shore Joint 
Initiative (SSJI) in 2018. With 
public consultation conclud-
ing in March, work is well un-
derway to create a new South 
Shore Conservation Reserve.  

On Wednesday, June 8 
starting at 7 p.m., SSJI’s 
online Annual General 
Meeting (AGM) will feature 
some of the fascinating re-
search into the South Shore’s 
rare, fragile and interconnect-
ed natural ecosystems. 

Our guest speaker this year 
is Susan Grigg, Senior Park 
Planner for the Ministry of 
Environment, Conservation 

and Parks (MECP). Susan will 
give a presentation about the 
work MECP has been doing to 
gain an understanding of the 
level of biodiversity in Os-
trander Point Crown Block 
and Point Petre Provincial 
Wildlife Area. Everyone wel-
come. Visit the SSJI Events 
page on ssji.ca to RSVP online.  

Get outdoors! Join a volun-
teer-led South Shore Stroll 
along Simpson Road June 11 

Keen to step out and enjoy 
the South Shore? As always, 
our South Shore Strolls contin-
ue to be very popular and we 
know that early summer is 
one of the best times to enjoy 
our South Shore. Point Petre 
Provincial Wildlife Area will be 
busy with breeding birds. 
Summer wildflowers will be in 

bloom. Butterflies will be plen-
tiful.  

The Stroll on Saturday, 
June 11 starts at 9 a.m. and 
will investigate the more west-
erly part of the wildlife area 
with a walk from Army Re-
serve Road to Lake Ontario on 
the extension of Simpson 
Road. Participants are remind-
ed to wear sturdy footwear 
and be prepared for sun. Visit 
the SSJI Events page on ssji.ca 
to RSVP for June 11 South 
Shore Stroll at Simpson Road. 

Pack a picnic for the Hudg-
in Log House Summer Social 
on June 25 

The Hudgin Log House Res-
toration Committee looks for-
ward to bringing community 
members together at this fun 
all-ages event. Everyone is 

invited to visit Hudgin Log 
House at 191 Ostrander Point 
Road on Saturday, June 25 
starting at 11 a.m. This free, 
bring-your-own-picnic event 
will celebrate early summer 
with music, face painting by 
Happy Faces, bluebird box 
painting and more!  

Lemonade and cookies will 
be available for purchase and 
there will be a silent auction. 
We look forward to Laura 
Edge giving us a sneak peek at 
her upcoming Hudgin Family 
book and taking a walk to 
Lake Ontario. This is a great 
opportunity for the whole 
family to enjoy a wonderful 
afternoon in our South Shore 
and learn more about the res-
toration of Hudgin Log House! 

Visit the South Shore 
Events page on ssji.ca to 
RSVP now for the June 25 
Hudgin Log House Summer 
Social. 
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